Ivan Garcia

From: Brian Lasagna
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2022 9:36 AM
To: Brian Lasagna; Chris Carroll; Chris Devine; Chris Houlemard; Fong, Alexander Y@DOT; Ivan Garcia;

Jason Mandly; Jeffrey Buss; jerome.wiggins@fta.dot.gov; Johnson, Antonio (FHWA);
Joseph.Vaughn@dot.gov; Karina Oconnor; Lee, Jason@DOT; Lo.Doris@epa.gov; Matt Cadrett; Matt
Lakin (Lakin.Matthew@epa.gov); nesamani.kalandiyur@arb.ca.gov; Nima Kabirinassab;
rodney.tavitas@dot.ca.gov; shaila.chowdhury@dot.ca.gov; Shannon Culbertson; Ungvarsky, John;
YOUNT, KEVIN J@DOT

Subject: BCAG ICR - Proposed Action for BCAG 2023 FTIP Conformity Determination

Attachments: Attachment #1.pdf; Attachment #2.pdf; Attachment #3.pdf; 2023_FTIP_ICR_memo.pdf

BCAG ICR Group,

As part of BCAG's transportation conformity consultation process, the ICR is being asked to review BCAG’s proposal on
the reliance of a previous regional emissions analysis for BCAG’s 2023 Federal Transportation Improvement Program
(FTIP).

Included, as an attachment, is a memorandum describing the proposed action as well as associated documents. Please
review and respond with any comments or questions prior to August 26", 2022. In addition, BCAG staff requests that
FHWA, EPA, and Caltrans concur with BCAG’s proposal on the reliance of a previous regional emissions analysis, prior
to August 26", 2022.

If we receive and significant comments, BCAG staff will schedule a conference call to discuss with the group, if needed.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Thank you,

Brian Lasagna

Regional Analyst

Butte County Association of Governments
326 Huss Dr, Suite 150

Chico, CA 95928

Ph 530.809.4616

Fax 530.879.2444

Email blasagna@bcag.org




